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Subject: June 28 planning board meeting
Doug,

I am not sure if I can make the meeting tomorrow evening. I realize that 13 apartment buildings on Yerkes Rd.
will go up no matter what, but there are concerns. 1. The amount of traffic has increased tremendously.

2. The speed limit is 55 but people drive much faster making it even more dangerous for people walking, biking
or running.

3. Environment and wild life habitat has been diminished - birds and animals we once saw we no longer see.
4. Garbage all over the sides of the road - in yards - has increased quite a bit.

5. There is a four way stop that is ignored by most drivers.

6. We have more drivers speeding and racing on both Yerkes and Brickyard.

7. Drivers passing our equipment on the left as we are turning left into our barn driveway. This is occurring
more often.

8. In the winter we do not need lights on in our house at night as the lights from the apartments do that for us.
9. It would be nice to make that corner a green space with trees.

Thanks Doug for reading this. If I can get to the meeting I will - depends on what we are doing.

Naomi Pritchard



